Subject Home heating advice & air quality update for May or June Mapua Community

Association meeting

From Jessie Cross <jessie.cross@tasman.govt.nz>

To chairperson@ourmapua.org <chairperson@ourmapua.org>

Cc secretary@ourmapua.org <secretary@ourmapua.org>, Diana Worthy

<Diana.Worthy@tasman.govt.nz>

Date 2024-03-05 12:04



## Kia ora Jim and Lou,

We are planning a series of home heating education opportunities throughout autumn to raise awareness and encourage our community to adopt best practice wood burner use and reduce air pollution this winter. Councillor Kininmonth has suggested that the Mapua Residents association might be interested in this opportunity.

If you are interested, Dave Pullen, a local expert from the Home Heating Association, is available to attend your Mapua community association meeting on 13 May or 10 June. Diana Worthy, our Team Leader Natural Resources Policy who manages our air quality monitoring work could join him. Dave has decades of experience and is an interesting and engaging speaker with lots of practical tips on how to get the most out of your wood burner.

Dave and Diana could adapt what they present to fit the time you have available. If possible, it would be preferable to have Dave and Diana as first speakers.

Please let me know if you would be interested in this, and if yes, which date would be preferable for you (13 May or 10 June).

Ngā mihi, Jessie

## **Jessie Cross**

Partnerships and Environmental Education Officer **Call** +64 3 543 8400 | jessie.cross@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete